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January presented seven cold-weather incidents; while none of the storms amounted to significant 
accumulation, they did provide optimal circumstances to test the new Beet Heet systems. After several 
adjustments, crews have the ice melt system configured for optimal application, which they can apply during 
all conditions and temperatures. Additionally, this method requires significantly less salt, saving approximately 
126 tons or $12,600 during the seven rounds of treatment in January. 
  
Crewmembers Mark and Jeff worked hard to inventory, grade, and log all roadway sign locations in our new 
IWorQ program. By January 31st, they had entered 2,432 signs into the system, with many more awaiting entry. 
The crew also found time to clean up and organize the sign storage area.

 
Road crews ended January by upgrading the breakroom. Crews installed new lights, ceiling tile, paint, and 
flooring. This upgraded space is ideal for meal breaks, meetings, and administrative tasks.
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